Phone: 708.647.8054 | Fax: 708.647.0143 hellomontessori@aol.com | hellomontessori.com

March 08, 2023

Village of Homewood 2020 Chestnut Road Homewood, IL 60430

RE: Raffle License Application

To Whom It May Concern,

In lieu of a fidelity bond, by unanimous decision and indicated by signatures below of the president and vice president of Hello Montessori, NFP, we have elected to request a waiver provision in the Raffle License applied for in the attached Raffle Application Form.

Our thanks to the Village for this consideration,

Natalee Mish, President

Natalee R Mish

Jennifer Mish, Vice President

Enclosure: Raffle License Application (pp 01-06)